
 
 
 

 
 

Office of the National Director of Procurement 
Health Business Services  
Health Service Executive 

Dr. Steevens' Hospital 
Dublin 8 

D08 W2A8 
  

Oifig an Stiúrthóir Náisiúnta Soláthair 
Seirbhísí Gnó Sláinte 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte 
Ospidéal Dr. Steevens' 

Baile Atha Clíath 8 
D08 W2A8 

 
 Tel: 01 6352377  F:6352358 

Email: ohop@hse.ie 

 
 
Deputy Bríd Smith , 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 

27/11/2020 
 

 
RE PQ 34580/20 

 
 
Question 

 
To ask the Minister for Health the healthcare providers with whom contracts or service level agreements were 
signed between 2014 and 2016 by the HSE or his Department or health services of any form in which funding 
came from the State by year and company in tabular form - Bríd Smith. 
 
Response 

 
Deputy Smith, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Please find information required in attached spreadsheet.  

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 

contact the Office of the Head of Procurement on (01) 635 2251 or via ohop@hse.ie. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
____________________________________  

Sean Bresnan| National Director of Procurement | HSE | 2nd Floor | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 |  
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